22.

PROPOSED NEW RIGHT OF WAY NAMES

Officer responsible Author
Environmental Services Manager Bob Pritchard, DDI 3711 644

Corporate Plan Output: Subdivisions

The purpose of this report is to obtain the approval by the Board of names for one new right of way.
Road and Right of Way name approvals are delegated to Community Boards.

The Board considered the following names at the Board meeting of 30 January. It was decided that
Dennis Hills and Yvonne Palmer would speak to the developer at 87 Harbour Road Brooklands to
request consideration of alternative names for the subdivision. A verbal report on the outcome of this
meeting will be provided by Dennis Hills and Yvonne Palmer.

PAP/97/281 87 Harbour Road, Brooklands A Jones - Papanui Ward

This subdivision will create twenty-six new residential allotments served by two cul de sacs. The
subdivision abuts the Brooklands Lagoon and is adjacent to the Blue Lagoon Restaurant. The new
name proposed for the longer cul de sac is Lagoon Drive. The new name submitted for the small cul
de sac, is Jones Place.

Recommendation : That the Board approve the names Lagoon Drive as proposed and Jones Place
for the small cul de sac in the Brooklands subdivision.

Chairperson's
Recommendation: That the officer's recommendations be adopted.




